
Greetings to the Adrian Empire, 
 

In November of 2011, I accepted the position of Imperial Minister 
of Children. It is proving to be most challenging but it is also interesting, 

informative and fun. I have 5 appointed Imperial Deputies and they are trying 
very hard to get monthly correspondence from the groups in their divisions. 

 
The Imperial Deputies from Connacht, Bisqaia and the SW areas are sending me 

some very interesting reports on a regular basis. These groups seem very 
interested in what happens to their youngsters. 

 
I have gotten very few reports from both the NE and the SE. It appears that only 

Chesapeake is sending regular reports to the Imperial Deputy of the NE and 
recently there was a report from the Duchy of Cashel. The Imperial Deputy of the 

SE has just just taken the position and has sent me one report from The Shire of 
Lancaster. 

 
I have been informed that there are no children in the NW and if that should 
change, I will be notified. I have requested that all groups send a report on a 

monthly basis, if only to say "no children" or even "no event". 
 

I trust that this is the information that you are requesting, as this is the first time I 
have done a report of this nature. I truly hope that I am not offending anyone 

and I also hope that the monthly reports will be sent to my Deputies on a timely 
manner. 

 
They are listed in the Adrian Empire pages 

 
Respectfully, 
 
YIS 
Dame Toni Treeslayer 
 


